Bill for 509 Sandy T. Gavin Ave.

Barnett Concrete Work LLC, Demo Bill (main structure) S 4, 500.00
Barnett Concrete Work LLC, Demo Bill (shed) $ 550.00
Admin Fee $50.00
Recording Fee S 26.00

$5,126.00



Demolition Project List

Contractor Name: Barnett Concrete Work, LLC
Contractor Address: 4906 Old Hwy 11 Suite 2A, Hattiesburg, MS 39402
Contractor Telephone # (601) 573-1949

Contractor Email Address: barnettconcretework@gmail.com

Property Address Cost Estimate

509 Sandy T Gavin Avenue, Laurel, MS $4,500.00

Total:4,500.00




Demolition Project Estimate

Owner Name: City of Laurel
Address: 509 Sandy T Gavin Avenue, Laurel, MS 39440

Contractor Name: Barnett Concrete Work. LLC
Contractor Address: 4906 Old Hwy 11 Suite 2A, Hattiesburg, MS 39402

Contractor Telephone # (601) 573-1949
Contractor Email Address: barnettconcretework@gmail.com

Project Address Project Project Cost
Description
500 Sandy T Gavin Avenue, Laurel, MS Shed Demolition $350.00

Total: $550.00
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D.C.
Bart Gavin

Prepared by:

Donelle Thornton
Building Inspector

P.O. Box 647

Laurel, MS 39441-0647
(601) 428-6438

STATE of MISSISSIPPI
COUNTY of JONES

SECOND JUDICIAL DISTRICT

Return to:

Donelle Thornton
Building Inspector
P.O. Box 647

Laurel, MS 39441-0647
(601) 428-6438

Unsafe Building Notice

Property Owner:
Brown Moses Est
% Cynthia McGilberry
107 Shallow CV
Ridgeland, MS 39157
Unsafe Building Notice

509 Sandy T Gavin Ave., Laurel, MS

Parcel# 119H-06-22-018.00 PINN 9752 EPSILON ADD BLK-6 LOT 12 LESS S 30’ & ALL OF LOT 13

An inspection has been made of structure at the following legal address of 509 Sandy T Gavin
Ave., Laurel, MS 39440. This certificate is notice that in its current state, the property is in an unsafe
condition, a menace to the public safety and health of the community, and is in violation of the
International Building Code which the City of Laurel has adopted. The owner of record of this property
has been served with notice of unsafe condition of the property and instructed as to steps necessary to

restore the property to a safe condition.

This certificate was issued by my hand on this the 3" day of April 2023

Donelle Thornton
Building Inspector




